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Comments: Cabins have no place in designated Wilderness. USDA must must let stand its policy and 

phase out ANILCA cabins per the agency's original intention. These structures were never 

meant to be permanent. Removing such cabins is the right thing to do to maintain this 

Wilderness area. Reversing this intent and allowing their presence in perpetuity is the 

wrong decision and would undermine ANILCA as well as the Wilderness Act. 

As an American citizen who highly values our nation's wild places, I call on USDA to honor the original plan to

phase out these obtrusive, unnatural structures that are spoiling the beauty 

of this unique and irreplaceable Wilderness. Thank you for your consideration.


